
 

 

In order to keep families well informed of the evolution of the situation in our establishment, here is the 

situation today : 

3 positive cases  increase of 0 

1 death   increase of 0 

2 positive employees increase of 0 

We would like to reiterate our sincere condolences to the family who lost a loved one. We are all heart 

with you. We will never forget. 

Any concerns? Questions? Want to speak to someone quickly? 

Contact us between 9 a.m. to 9 p.m., 7 days a week at 514-820-7303. 

And continue to monitor the messages that will be sent by email, on our website and on our Facebook 

page. 

Thank you for your support 

We are aware that this situation causes you a lot of worries and stress. Rest assured that all measures 

are in place, both for staff and residents. 

We thank you for your support and understanding during these difficult times. 
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